
The Federated Church of Hyannis 

320 Main Street 

Hyannis, Massachusetts  

 

 

 
 

 

Sunday Morning Worship Service 

June 11, 2023~ 10:00 AM 
 

Church phone: 508-775-0298 

Church email: info@federatedchurch.org 
 

mailto:info@federatedchurch.org


~Reminder – please silence all cell phones before the Worship Service begins ~  

          

PRELUDE:  “My Lord, what a Mornin’”                                          Roy Campbell 

 

WORDS OF WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

PASSING OF THE PEACE WITH THE CONGREGATION, PRESENT 

AND ONLINE 

 

PRESENTATION OF FEDERATED CHURCH OF HYANNIS MEMORIAL 

SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS FOR 2023                                    Janice Cliggott 

   Katherine Coppa 

   Connor LaCross 

 

CHORAL INTROIT:       “We, Thy People, Praise Thee” 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP (all)  

Leader:  Blessed be the name of the Lord! 

People:  May God’s name be hallowed. 

Leader:  Blessed be the name of the Lord! 

People:  May God’s name be honored. 

Leader:  Blessed be the name of the Lord! 

People:  May God’s name be praised now and forever. 

Leader:  Let us worship God. 

 

*HYMN OF PRAISE #7    

                                  “Praise to the Lord, the Almighty, the King of Creation!” 

 

INVOCATION (all) 

God, you are here waiting for us.  Before we ever thought of trying to find 

you, you came to meet us.  We are entering a treasured ritual now.  We may 

be here out of habit.  It may be that someone badgered us to come here.  It 

may be that we are hungry or wistful.  For whatever reason, we are here. Fill 

our hearts and minds so we may worship you with joy and hope. In the spirit 

of Christ.  Amen.   

  

WORDS OF ASSURANCE 

 

SILENT PRAYER 

 



THE LORD’S PRAYER (all) 
Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name.  Thy Kingdom come, thy will 

be done, on earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread.  And forgive 

us our trespasses as we forgive those who trespass against us. And lead us not into 

temptation but deliver us from evil.  For thine is the kingdom, and the power, and 

the glory, forever.  Amen. 

 

*GLORIA PATRI   
Glory be to the Father, and to the Son, and to the Holy Ghost; as it was in the beginning, 

is now, and ever shall be, world without end. Amen, amen.  

 

ANTHEM: “May You Always”, L. Marks/D. Charles                                      Choir 

 

THE WORD OF GOD                                                Lay Reader, Bob Macallister 

          Old Testament:  Psalm 62  

          New Testament: II Corinthians 12:1-10 

 

 Reader: This is the Word of the Lord.  

 All: Thanks be to God.  

 

*HYMN OF REFLECTION #463      “I Love to Tell the Story” 

 

SERMON:                 “Sufficient  Grace”                       Rev. Dr. Paul R. Adkins 

 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND PASTORAL PRAYER 

 

PRESENTATION OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

 

OFFERTORY:  “This is My Song”                                                   Roy Campbell 

 

DOXOLOGY 
Praise God from who all blessings flow. Praise Him all creatures here below. 

Praise Him above ye heavenly host. Praise Father, Son, and Holy Ghost. Amen. 

                              

*CLOSING HYMN #579       “Lord, Dismiss Us With Thy Blessing”  

 

*BENEDICTION   

 

CHOIR AMEN  

 



POSTLUDE: “God Be With You till We Meet Again”                      Roy Campbell 

 
 *Please stand if you are able 

 

Federated Church of Hyannis Memorial Scholarship Recipients 2023 

 

Katherine Coppa, is the granddaughter of Janet and the late Robert Kidd.  Janet 

has been an active member of the church and Bob was the choir director for many 

years.  

Katherine is majoring in the field of Interior Architecture at Endicott College in 

Beverly, MA.  She had an outstanding first year of college with a GPA of 

3.88.  Katherine has immersed herself in nature and drawing some of the beautiful 

scenery around the campus.  

 

Connor LaCross is the grandson of Sue and Steve Donald.  Connor’s grandmother 

is very active in the life of the church serving on several committees. 

 

Connor just completed his first year at Endicott College in Beverly, MA where he is 

majoring in Sport Management.  Connor is on the college golf team which has 

helped him develop more as a player.  Despite being busy with a team sport, Connor 

was able to maintain a 3.28 GPA. Connor feels that college has offered opportunities 

to explore various interests, meet people from diverse backgrounds and engage in 

extracurricular activities that can help build personal and professional networks. 

 

Memorial Committee, Jan Cliggott, Chair  

Jack Marsden, Philip Scudder, Harriet Sheehy 

 

Please join us for Coffee Hour in Baldwin Hall following the Worship Service. 

 

Mission of the Month 

Our Mission of the month for June is to support the people of Ukraine.  Please make 

your donation check out to the church and note "Ukraine" on the memo line.  You 

can also make this donation online.  We thank our church members for their 

generosity.    

This Week 

 Sunday, June 11 - NA 6:00 pm (FH)   

 Monday, June 12 – AA 7:30 pm (BMR) 

 Tuesday, June 13 – NA 7:30 pm (BH) 

 Thursday, June 15 – Bible Study 11:00 am (PM) 

 Saturday, June 17 – AA 12 PM (BMR) 

                                              NA 7:30 pm (BH) 


